
 
 

6/15/2023 
 
Subject: Support for the Revitalization of Kuntz Stadium 
 
To Whom This May Concern: 
 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. On behalf of Paradigm Construction & 
Development, I am writing to express our utmost excitement and support for your efforts and 
vision for the revitalization of Kuntz Stadium in the vibrant city of Indianapolis. We have been 
closely following your initiatives and are truly impressed by your dedication to the economic 
development of 16th Street and the welfare of the surrounding Riverside Community. 

Paradigm Construction & Development has been actively engaged in building ground-up 
single-family homes in the Riverside Community since 2020. Through our experience, we have 
witnessed the tremendous potential this community holds, and we firmly believe that your 
commitment to the redevelopment of Kuntz Stadium will play a pivotal role in unlocking that 
potential. By creating a modern and well-equipped stadium, you are not only providing a 
platform for athletic excellence but also paving the way for increased community engagement 
and economic opportunities for the residents. 

Paradigm Construction & Development is thrilled to extend our wholehearted support to make 
your vision a reality. As an organization with expertise in investment, construction, and 
development, we are committed to collaborating with SOK Global Sports in every possible way. 
Whether it involves financial investments, construction expertise, and or project management, 
we are ready to contribute our resources and knowledge to ensure the successful 
redevelopment of Kuntz Stadium. 

We firmly believe that this endeavor will not only benefit the youth and sports enthusiasts of 
Indianapolis but also contribute to the overall growth and prosperity of the city. It is through 
collective efforts and partnerships like ours that we can bring about transformative change and 
create a lasting impact on the communities we serve. 

We look forward to working closely with SOK Global Sports and other stakeholders involved in this 
exciting initiative. Together, we can create a state-of-the-art sports facility that will become a 
beacon of pride for the Riverside Community and the entire city of Indianapolis. 

 

 

Zachary Douglas  
Principal Owner  
Paradigm Construction & Development LLC  
 

2204 Duke St.  
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317-674-5031 
office@buildwithparadigm.com 
www.buildwithparadigm.com 


